
 

 

 
 

Dear Parents 
 

WOW, WOW, WOW! 

Our Year 6 children gave two star-studded performances of Edith’s Wartime Scrapbook to a packed house 

on Wednesday and Thursday evening this week - they were absolutely amazing.  What a talented bunch 

they are! A huge thank you to our families and friends, who have been absolutely fabulous in their support 

and help this year – we really couldn’t have done it without you.  Well done to the staff and children for 

all their hard work.   
 

School Information 
 

Our Stars 

A huge ‘congratulations’ to our special stars this week.  To achieve this award children have tried very 

hard to excel in an area of their learning or behaviour.  Our stars this week are: 
 

Reception Parker Davies  Daniel Peachey Bowie Henderson 

Year 1 Harrison Pettit Shayden Jubb Archie Hallam    

Year 2 Amber Klatka  Florence Hill  Lily Stubbs   

Year 3 Oscar Hall  Macie Mawson Bonnie-Rose Smith 

  Eric Jacobs  Charlie Coddington Rosie Lock 

Year 4 Fraser Daniels Emi Wood  Grace Hatton 

Year 5 Harley Lynch  Finley Kirk  Max Baldyzer  Seb Knott 

Year 6 All of Year 6 for two fantastic school production evenings – what a great team! 
 

We are delighted to present a Music Star Awards to Henry Riley and Jack Ward.  
 

Attendance 

Congratulations to the following classes who were winners for the week commencing 20th June.   
 

Gold Trophy Mrs Waldock’s Class (99.33%) 

Silver Trophy  Miss Sloan’s Class (99.29%) 
 

Attendance Ted Miss Hibbins’ Class (99.33%) 

Mrs Pardoe’s Class (98.67%) 
                                              

  School Organisation 2022-23 

A reminder that in the next couple of weeks, transition evenings will take place for parents as follows.  At 

these events you will be able to meet your child’s new teacher.   
 

 Monday 4th July 5:00-5:45pm 

 Reception moving to Year 1 
 

 Tuesday 5th July 5:00-5:45pm 

 Year 2 moving to Year 3 

36
6 1.7.22 



  

 Tuesday 5th July 6:00-6:45pm 

Year 3 moving to Year 4 

 

Monday 11th July 5:00-5:45pm (date and time change notified in bulletin 33) 

Year 1 moving to Year 2  

  

Tuesday 12th July 5:00-5:45pm 

Year 4 moving to Year 5 
 

 Tuesday 12th July 6:00-6:45pm 

 Year 5 moving to Year 6 
                      

Oracy Challenge 

Reflecting on how we feel 

Sometimes it can be hard to describe how we are feeling, especially if we are feeling a mixture of 

different emotions all at the same time.  We might need something like a picture, story or film to get us 

talking.  After your transition visits, use the Blob Tree picture to help you reflect on how you’re feeling 

at the moment. 

 

Take a look at all the people on this Blob Tree: 

● What do you notice them doing? 

● How do you think they are feeling? 

Thinking about school at the moment: 

● Which blob person (or people) do you feel most like? 

● Why do they best show how you’re feeling at the moment? 

● Which blob people might show how your classmates, teachers or family might be feeling at the moment? 

You might want to use some of the following adjectives in your answer: excited, energised, hopeful, 

anxious, cautious, nervous, supported. 

 
 

Photography Competition 

A reminder, we will be running the annual arts week photography competition and entries are welcomed 

from children from EYFS to Y6. There will be two categories EYFS, Y1, Y2 and Years 3, 4, 5 and 6. We 

would like to be able to share photographs with Sajoni School that represent the lives, and interests of 

our children, therefore the title is ‘My world’.  Photographs should be emailed to Mrs Beavis and received 

by Wednesday 13th July.  Rebecca.beavis@bw.keystonemat.org. 
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Arts Week - Coat of Hopes 

With only just over a week until Arts Week 2022, we are busy preparing for a week of creativity.  As a 

school, we embrace the opportunity to get involved in local and national creative initiatives and this year 

we have been invited by the Sleaford Hub to be part of their 'Coat of Hopes' project.  The 'Coat of 

Hopes' was made, worn and walked by hundreds of people over hundreds of miles to the gates of COP26, 

the UN climate summit in Glasgow last autumn. The coat is made up of textile patches that illustrate 

the peaceful but powerful voice of thousands of people in response to climate change.  The 'Coat of Hopes' 

will be exhibited at the Sleaford hub on Friday 24th and Saturday 25th September 2022, and the hub 

would like children to produce bunting to be displayed alongside it.  We will be helping the children to 

produce this bunting during our Arts week.  
 

Friends of Westfield – Follow us on Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/FriendsWestfieldBourne  

SUMMER RAFFLE - Thank you for all the kind donations we have received via the children at school.  We 

have also been busy canvassing local businesses for support and have some great vouchers & prizes to be 

won! 

There are going to be a wide variety of exciting, themed hampers packed with lots of lovely vouchers and 

goodies including: ‘Grand Day Out’, ‘Beside the Seaside’, ‘Book Club’, ‘Movie Night’, ‘Outdoor Fun time’, 

‘Pamper me’, ‘BBQ-Tastic’, ‘Gardeners World’, ‘Baking Fun’ & ‘Rainy Day Fun’. 

Details of what you could win will be announced early next week and tickets will go on sale via Parent 

Mail. The draw will take place on Monday 17th July. 

Bourne Westfield School Lottery 

Congratulations to Mrs Laud who was the winner of the school lottery last week. The winnings increase as 

more people join - if you want to join for just £1 per ticket per week and have a chance of winning the 

weekly draw, then please go to www.yourschoollottery.co.uk, search for Bourne Westfield and follow the 

on screen instructions.  

 

 

Miss K Atkinson 

Headteacher 

https://www.facebook.com/FriendsWestfieldBourne
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